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Welcome to the Looking Glass Visiting Stations 

 

The Springs Living Looking Glass is a large panel of Plexiglass that separates residents 
from others, much like how families have been visiting residents through glass 

windows. They were built by employees of The Springs Living to help residents safely 

visit with loved ones for Mother’s Day. Communities that don’t have a looking glass 
have found other safe ways to unite residents with loved ones through virtual visits.  

 

Guidelines for the Looking Glass: 
 

• The visitors will always remain outside of the community walls during the 
Looking Glass visit.  

 

• Only one resident/couple will visit with up to four guests at a time. Visits are 
booked for 20 to 45 minutes long, depending on their community.  

 

• Residents and visitors will wear masks until they are safely behind the glass. They 
must put their mask back on before walking away from the glass. 

 

• No items may pass around the Looking Glass. There will be an opportunity to 
drop off gifts through staff upon arrival. 

 

• The time between visits is dedicated for our staff to thoroughly sanitize the 
Looking Glass between each use.  

 

• Visits will occur with direct oversight of our staff to ensure that safety practices 
are always followed. 

 
• To schedule an appointment, call the receptionist at your community. 

 

 
Thank you for following these guidelines and for keeping safety a number one priority! 

 


